
 
 

18th March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer                                                    

Please find attached the clubs available in Summer Term 2024.  Please note bookings must be made via 

MCAS or booked directly with the club provider and payment must be received for your child to be booked 

on to their chosen club.  

There are limited places for each club, so sign up fast!  First come, first served.  Sign up is automatic 

upon making payment.  Please understand that if there is not enough uptake for a club, it will not be able to 

run.  Please do sign up before Wednesday 3rd April 2024, as bookings will be closed after that date.    

IMPORTANT INFORMATION  

Once your child has joined a club we will expect them to attend on a regular basis; they will not be able to 

change to another club once it has started.  There will be no refunds given should your child not wish 

to continue in their chosen club.  Your child may join another club if there are spaces, but please note, 

payments are not transferrable.  If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium, please state this when 

contacting the provider as payment will be half the amount.  Should staff need to cancel a club for any 

reason, we will notify you via MCAS so that appropriate supervision arrangements can be made.  Thank 

you.  

COLLECTION/WALKING HOME ARRANGEMENTS  

Please note the timings of the clubs are 3.20 – 4.20 p.m.  The gates will be opened at 4.15 p.m. to allow 

parents to walk round to collect their children from the classroom and outdoor area (as shown on the club 

information page).  Please be prompt when collecting your child.  If your child is in year 5 or 6 and you 

wish to give permission for them to walk home, please complete the form attached and return to the 

school office - NB a crossing guide will not be on duty at this time. Thank you.  

 

JEWELLERY  

Please could we draw your attention to our policy regarding earrings: we strongly advise that jewellery 

should not be worn to school for health and safety reasons.  If you choose for your child to wear earrings, 

only stud earrings are allowed.  If your child needs to wear any medical or religious jewellery, then an 

appointment needs to be made to speak with us. We strongly advise that all watches and earrings should 

be removed for physical activities.  Please could your child put surgical tape over the piercing 

themselves or remove any jewellery before the club begins.  Thank you.  
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SAFETY NOTICE  

Children who are asthmatic or have an AAI (Epipen) pen will need to take responsibility for their own 

inhalers/AAI pens whilst participating in any of the clubs mentioned above; all inhalers/AAI pens need to be 

marked with your child’s name.  It will also be appreciated if you would bring any specific medical matters 

to the attention of club leaders whenever you consider this to be appropriate.  

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION  

Our Year 5/6 Football Team will continue to train on Tuesdays.  Please make a note of club dates, as Mr 

Nic’s clubs run from April until the May half term and then from June until the summer holidays.  You will 

need to sign up for each half term for those clubs.  There will be no clubs held on Wednesday 3rd July 

or Thursday 4th July.  Thank you. 

 If you have signed up to a salary sacrifice childcare voucher scheme and wish to use these for payment of 

clubs, please contact us in order for us to register with the scheme.    

Kind regards  

 KClark  

Katrina Clark  

P.E. Co-ordinator  
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Summer Collection and Walk Home Arrangements 

Please return to the school office – thank you 

  

Name of child: __________________________________________ Class: ________________  

Club attending: _______________________________  

 

Please state who will collect your child from their Club (full name):  

____________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________  

  

Yr 5 and 6 only  

I give permission for my child to walk home after ___________________________ (Club)  

  

Signed by: __________________________ Relationship to child: ________________________  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

  



  

Summer Term Clubs 2024 – Term runs from w/c 8.04.24 to w/c 08.07.24   

All clubs run from 3.20 – 4.20 p.m.  

Payment can be made via MCAS for the following clubs: 

 

Day  Name of club  Run by  Payment  Location/Collecti

on point  

Open to  

  

Monday  Running club  

12.00 – 12.30 p.m.  

Mrs Douglas  Free  Field  Y3 - 6  

  Cheerleading  Leigh-Anne  

Leicestershire  

Allstars  

£48.00/£24.00 

Pupil Premium 

Large Hall  Y1 – 6  

  

  Yr 3/4 Football  Fox Soccer 

Academy  

£48.00/£24.00 

Pupil Premium 

Field  Y3 - 4  

Tuesday  Girls’ Football  Fox Soccer 

Academy  

£52.00/£26.00 

Pupil Premium 

Field  Y5 - 6  

Thursday  Choir  Mrs Atkinson and 

Mrs Preston  

£44.00/£22.00 

Pupil Premium 

5BH  Y3 - 6  

  Dodgeball  East Midlands 

Dodgeball  

£40.00/£20.00 

Pupil Premium 

Large Hall  Y3 - 6  

Dodgeball will begin w/c 15th April.   

  Yr 5/6 Boys’ 

Football  

Fox Soccer 

Academy  

£44.00/£22.00 

Pupil Premium 

Field  Y5 - 6  

Choir, Dodgeball and Yr 5/6 Boys’ Football will finish on Thursday 27th June. 

  

  

 

 

 

Please see the attached flyers to book the following clubs. 

  

Day  Name of club  Run by  Location/Collection 

point  

Open to  

  

Monday  Football Mr Nic’s Sports Academy Field EYFS – KS1 

Tuesday  Gymnastics Mr Nic’s Sports Academy Large Hall EYFS – KS1 

Wednesday Gymnastics Rob Payne  Large Hall  Y3 - 6  

 Rugby Mr Nic’s Sports Academy Field Y 5 - 6 

 STEM Aveea 4CWH Y3 - 6 

Thursday  Dance  Super Star Sport Midlands 5CT  All Years 

https://super-star-sport-midlands.classforkids.io/term/318 

Please follow the above link to book. 

  Adventure Club Mr Nic’s Sports Academy Field/Playground EYFS - KS1 
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